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Training programme
concludes

The third batch of Theeranaipunya, a
socially committed project imparting
training for skill enhancement and capacity
building implemented by the Central Marine
Fisheries Research Institute (CMFRI),
completed their training. Implemented with
the support of the Society for Assistance to
the Fisherwomen (SAF), Theeranaipunya
project is focused on the cognitive
development of fisherwomen youth in
Ernakulam district helping them achieve
better living standards. The project provides
two-month training to the educated
unemployed young fisher women, along
with stipend, in frequent intervals with an
aim to enhance their employability skills and
to help them secure suitable jobs.
Assistance is also extended for pursuing
higher education by helping them select
appropriate programmes to their tastes. In
addition, extensive training on profiling,
understanding and improving self, aptitude,
motivation, personality, interpersonal skills,
management strategies and communication
is provided to the participants in the
programme. Theeranaipunya also focuses
on developing entrepreneurial skills among
the fisherwomen youth and encouraging
thermn to become entrepreneurs. The
training for the next batch will commencein
January 2018.



